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Then I will make up to 
you for the years that 
the locust has 
eaten…You will have 
plenty to eat and be 
satisfied And praise the 
name of the LORD your 
God, Joel 2:25-26 

 

Autumn 
In 

Korea 

 

1 
Thank God for the 
completion of the 
new barn at the 
Three Seas Ranch. 

2 
There is a time for 
everything, and a 
season for every 
activity under 
heaven.  
Ecclesiastes  3:1  

3 
Pray for the 
leadership of ROK 
and DPRK and 
new leadership for 
a new generation. 

4 
Praise God for the 
food that is 
making it to those 
in need in the 
DPRK. 

5 
Praise God for the 
harvest of food in 
Korea and for the 
changes in seasons 
that allow times of 
planting and reaping. 

6 
Thank God for 
food donated by 
the U.S., being 
provided through 
next summer. 

7 
Pray for Ben 
Torrey 
participating in a 
food distribution 
program in DPRK. 

8 
Thank God for the 
successful 
completion of a 
fund raising bazaar 
for the Three Seas. 

9 
A right time to 
plant and another 
to reap 
Ecclesiastes 3:2b  

10 
Pray for wisdom for 
DPRK, ROK, US, 
and other national 
leaders as they 
discuss various 
issues. 

11 
Pray that nutrition 
levels rise in the 
DPRK and food is 
available to all those 
most in need. 

12 
Pray that trust, 
truthfulness, 
forgiveness, 
reconciliation 
happen in Korea. 

13 
Pray for and praise 
God for all the 
workers in the 
ministries and NGOs 
working in North 
Korea. 

14 
Pray for Liz 
Torrey studying 
Korean in  the 
Sogang University 
Language Program 

15 
Pray for the 
completion of all 
winter preparations 
at the Three Seas 
Ranch and 
Community. 

16 
A man can do nothing 
better than to eat and 
drink and find satis-
faction in his work.  
This too, I see, is from 
the hand of God… 
Ecclesiastes 2:24 

17 
.Pray for all DPRK 
food 
administrators as 
they distribute the 
fall harvest. 

18 
Pray that all Koreans 
have the basic needs 
of food, clothing and 
shelter for the 
coming winter. 

19 
Pray that God hear 
the heart cry of all 
those yearning for 
the unification of 
Korea. 

20 
Pray for all 
international workers in 
DPRK involved with 
food distribution 
especially during the 
coming winter. 

21 
Pray for plans for the 
Jesus Abbey School 
scheduled to open in 
2009 with a middle 
school through the 
Fourth River Proj. 

22 
Thank God for 
permission to use the 
Hasami village 
school building for 
the Jesus Abbey 
School. 

23 
[False prophets] feast 
with you without 
fear… [they are like] 
autumn trees without 
fruit, doubly dead, 
uprooted; 
Jude 1:12 

24 
Pray for all levels of 
DPRK government 
responsible for food 
distribution that they 
do their job well. 

25 
Pray for all 
preparations for 
the coming winter 
in the DPRK. 

26 
Pray for increased 
cultural exchange 
between ROK and 
DPRK. 

27 
Pray for the youth of 
the ROK that they 
have a heart for 
unification and 
consider their future 
role in it. 

28 
Pray that God send 
the faculty and other 
resources needed to 
begin the Jesus 
Abbey School in 
2009 

29 
Thank God for all 
those providing 
material assistance 
and guidance for the 
Jesus Abbey School. 

30 
They cry, ‘Harvest 
time has come and 
gone, and the summer 
is over, and still we 
have not been 
delivered.’ Jer. 8:20 

 

 
The Fourth River Project: Preparing the Unification Generation 

The Three Seas Ranch and Center: A place of preparation through labor and instruction 
The Three Seas Community: Men and women committed together to prepare for unification 

 
Note: DPRK is Democratic Peoples’ Republic of Korea (Chosun or North Korea). ROK is Republic of Korea (South Korea) 

2008 

T
he

 F
ou

rt
h 

R
iv

er
 P

ro
je

ct
 P

ra
ye

r 
C

al
en

da
r 

N
ov

em
be

r w
w

w
.th

ef
ou

rt
hr

iv
er

.o
rg
  

 


